
 

 
 

O u r  V i s i o n  i s  T h e i r  V i s i o n  
 

         G i v e  t h e  g i f t  o f  s i g h t .          
I t ’ s  c r i t i c a l  f o r  q u a l i t y  o f  l i f e .                                                    

       
 

When the elderly Survivors in Eastern Europe begin to lose their eyesight, in addition to their already 
challenging circumstances, they find it nearly impossible to survive. That’s why one of our goals in this New 
Year is to expand our commitment to give the gift of sight to all of the Survivors who need this assistance. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
As the Survivors age into their 80s and 90s, their sight can rapidly diminish. These elderly men and women 
living in Belarus, Estonia, Latvia, Lithuania, Moldova, Transnistria, Ukraine, and Russia, have no savings and 
no health insurance to cover the $2000 it takes to restore their vision.  After struggling to pay for food, 
medicine, heat and shelter, there is nothing left.  And so they lose what little they have – their sight.  

 

“Thanks	to	you	I	didn't	
go	blind.	I	will	pray	for	
you	all	the	rest	of	my	
life,”	Anna	Israelevna,	

Ukraine	
	

“Your	help	came	just	in	
time.	My	cataract	

operation,	was	a	success!	It	
only	was	only	possible	
because	of	your	help.	I	

would	be	lost	without	you.	I	
cried	from	happiness.”	
Moisejus	P.,	a	survivor	of	
Dachau	and	Stutthof,	

Lithuania	

The remarkable commitment of 
our generous supporters has 

already made an enormous impact 
for many survivors 



	
	“I	am	making	mistakes	while	writing	this	letter	because	my	eyesight	is	worse.	I	cannot	even	read	what	I	

write.		You	must	forgive	me".		-	Tzal	Nusymovych,	Ukraine	
	

"I	have	cataracts	in	both	eyes.	I	almost	lost	the	vision	in	my	right	eye	and	it	requires	urgent	surgery.	I	
thank	G-d	for	the	aid	you	provide."		-		Raisa	Davidovna,	Moldova	

	

Aleksandr Iosifovich, pictured below, was born in 1928. He has already lost one eye due to neglect and 
poverty.  Today he is in need of expensive medications and treatments to save his other eye.  

 

With your ongoing support,  
we will continue to provide 
compassionate help where it's 
needed the most.   
 

Together we can help 
Aleksandr and many others, by 
giving them the gift of sight.  
 

Together we create miracles 
for these forgotten individuals. 
 

Together we bring hope to 
elderly Holocaust survivors  
like Fainia Ilyinichna (born in 
1925) pictured receiving your 
life-saving aid in Moldova.  

 
Send your special Rosh Hashanah donation today! 

 
 

We at The Survivor Mitzvah Project, along with the Survivors in Eastern Europe,  
send you endless thanks and wish all of you a sweet and peaceful New Year.    

 
100% of your donation goes directly into the hands of a Holocaust survivor in need! 

 
We send aid to survivors every month.  This is only possible through your continued support. 

 

The Survivor Mitzvah Project 
2658 Griffith Park Blvd., Ste. #299 

Los Angeles, CA 90039 
 

800-905-6160      survivormitzvah.org        213-622-5050  
 

The Survivor Mitzvah Project is a 501c3 non-profit public charity 


